

SHIFTING DULLNESS

DAVISON SOCIETY NEWSLETTER DUKE UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

HOSPITAL BOX 2889

April 30 - May 4, 1973

ATTENTION MEDICAL STUDENTS WHO ARE RESIDENTS OF NORTH CAROLINA - Scholarship funds are available through the state of North Carolina to medical students whose father is deceased or permanently disabled as a result of war activities. For further information, contact the Office of Financial Aid, 1706 Davison Building.

PRECEPTORSHIP IN NEBRASKA - The Department of Family Practice at the University of Nebraska Medical Center is offering preceptorships to students from other schools for the first time this year. The participating medical student spends at least four weeks in a Nebraska community, working with a family physician in his medical and community relationships. A stipend of \$360 per month is being offered. For further information, contact: Department of Family Practice, University of Nebraska Medical Center, 42nd and Dewey Avenue, Omaha, Nebraska 68105. Applications are available in the Office of the Associate Director for Undergraduate Medical Education, 295 Baker House.

ATTENTION 3RD AND 4TH YEAR MEDICAL STUDENTS - Mrs. Mary Newman, Secretary to Dr. Jay Arena, requests that all third and fourth year medical students who are planning to attend the party at Pr. Arena's (1403 Woodburn Road) on Saturday, May 5th from 3-5 p.m. and who have not yet R.S.V.P.'d, to do so at Ext. 6347 immediately.

ATTENTION ALL MEDICAL STUDENTS, STAFF AND FACULTY - The Annual Student-Faculty Show will be held this year on Wednesday, May 2 at 8:00 p.m. at the Stallion Club. Tickets are on sale for \$3.00 (Faculty), \$2.00 (House Staff), and \$1.50 (students), for all the beer you can drink, and all the satire you can stand. Contact John Dorminy, box 2756 for tickets.